
We’ve had a 
makeover.
We’ve undergone a website makeover to 
enhance a user’s shopping experience, making  
it even easier to purchase everything needed. 

You’ll notice several improvements designed 
to streamline your browsing and purchasing 
process. From a sleeker design to enhanced 
navigation features, we’ve revamped our site 

uniforms is a breeze. 

So, what’s new?...



Sizing Recommendations:
Say goodbye to the fuss of selecting 
your information every time you log 
in – our updated site now remembers 
your preferences for a seamless and 
personalised experience. But that’s not 
all – we’re also starting to gather data to 
provide future sizing recommendations 

No Need to 
Log In:
Introducing a hassle-free shopping 
experience for plain school uniforms! 
Now, you can browse and purchase 
plain uniform items without the need 
to log in. Whether you’re in a rush 
or simply prefer a quick checkout 
process, our updated site allows 

essentials you need. 



Purchasing Pointers:
You’ll receive valuable insights to 
simplify your shopping journey. 

item is compulsory, required, or 
recommended for your school, 
ensuring you’re equipped with 
everything you need. Our pointers will 
also highlight if an item is exclusive 
to Stevensons or available from 

on quantities, our recommended 

suggestions to ensure you’re ready 
for the school year ahead. 

Transparent 
Returns:
Returns can now be conveniently 
booked directly on our website, 

Simply log in to your account, select 
the item you wish to return and 
follow the prompts for a seamless 
experience.

Your Future.


